
PE With Mr Sherwood 

Mr Sherwood has been working with all classes this 
term across a range of summer sports. 

The EYFS have explored different striking and 
fielding games. They have experimented with 
striking a ball with their hands and rackets and have 
learnt about different skills needed when fielding. 
They have all worked really hard throughout the 
term and should be pleased with their progress. 

Classes 1, 2 and 3 have also been working on striking 
and fielding skills used within games of rounders 
and cricket. They have learned specifically how to 
bowl, bat and improve their fielding techniques. 
Class 3 have also been developing their decision-
making skills and knowledge of different tactics. We 
have had some fantastic games on the field with 
some excellent skills on show. 

All classes have also enjoyed practicing their 
Athletics skills in preparation for Sports day. They 
have looked at running, throwing, and jumping 
events and relay races, putting these to the test 
during the day itself. 

During our afterschool club children have been 
focusing on lots of different striking and fielding 
games, where they worked on developing their skills 
further. 
 

Have a great summer holiday and I look forward to 
working with you again in September! 

     

 

 

 

 

                

         

    

               

 

 

          

   

 

The Cricket bats and wickets all 
ready for the lesson ahead! 

Children enjoyed improving 
their relay technique 


